

11/06/23

GBL Bank was pleased to present 136 Texas Instruments TI-30IIS calculators to Galion Middle School sixth graders and new seventh and eighth graders on Thursday, November 9, 2023.

2023 is the 32<sup>nd</sup> year that calculators have been donated to GMS.

We enjoy this little collaboration with Galion Schools and look forward to our annual Calculator Day presentation. This year several board members from GBL Bank were in attendance.

The monetary value of this year's donation is \$1761.20 (\$12.95 each).

Sincerely,

Jody Fraley

**GBL Bank** 

**AVP of Customer Service**